UNIVERSITY OF WASHINGTON

ORTHODONTIC ALUMNI ASSOCIATION

NEWSLETTER

April 1965

1965 Alumni Meeting

The University of Washington Orthodontic Alumni's 2nd Reunion Meeting will be held August 8, 9, 10, and 11 at the University of Washington. Mark your calendar now for these dates and plan to attend. Arrangements here in in Seattle are moving along rapidly for what should be a very informative and fun meeting. At the Executive Board meeting held February 23, 1965 in San Francisco, Ken Kahn, our President-Elect and Program Chairman, announced the appointment of the following committees:

Program Andrew Houg, John Raynes, Robert Kelley

Entertainment Mac Armstrong

Publicity Les Erickson, John Rogers, Bob Kemp

Housing Robert Mendel

Students' Presentation Jay Decker, Bill McNeill

Program

The Alumni Program Committee has been assembling clinics and speakers for the second University of Washington Orthodontic Alumni Reunion this summer. Although the program is not at this time completely formalized, it might be of value in planning your trip to be informed as to the dates and times of the scientific part of the program.

We plan on utilizing Sunday afternoon, August 8, starting about 3:30, for the dedication of the Founders Room. This will be followed by a cocktail party and dinner at the Windjammer restaurant.

Monday morning, August 9, will be for registration, a welcoming address, and a lecture clinic on clinical and record photography. On Monday afternoon, following our customary business luncheon, we will view and discuss cases and appliances currently used in treatment at the Orthodontic Clinic. A round table discussion on appliances and treatment will complete Monday's activities.

On Tuesday morning, we will have two papers presented and complete the day's program with the first half of the table clinic presentations. Tuesday afternoon is open for social activities and orthodontic discussions on an informal basis may be carried on at a local golf course.

Wednesday morning's program will complete the formal part of the meeting. Two papers will open the program and the final half of the table clinics will be presented prior to adjournment. The meeting will be closed at noon on Wednesday, August 11.

To date, the response to our requests for papers and clinics among the men contacted in the Northwest has been excellent. However, to effect a true cross sectional view of orthodontic thinking among our graduates in different areas of the country, we would certainly appreciate any suggestions or volunteers for either papers or clinics. It will not be possible for us to contact each of you individually, but we encourage you to fill out the form provided if you have a paper, clinic, or suggestion that you wish to include in the program.

Thank you for your cooperation and assistance in planning our program. We think it will be a valuable and informative session to complement the best and largest alumni reunion to date.

Housing

Enclosed are forms for reserving accommodations at the Edmond Meany or the University Travelodge. These are the two closest and most convenient of the hotels and motels. Your reservation requests should be sent directly to the hotel or motel but would you please indicate on the enclosed form just where you plan to stay as well as filling in the rest of the information for the planning committee.

Do make your plans to attend now. Many things are working for us to provide an informative and entertaining four days.

Your Publicity Committee,

Les Erickson John Rogers Bob Kemp